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The leading housebuilder has donated £1,000 to the charity, which is 
currently focused on supporting the local community through the 
Coronavirus pandemic. 

With schools and youth clubs not providing daily meals and activities, 
Regenerate has teamed up with local schools and organisations to provide 
free food and resource packages for those most in need. 

Redrow’s donation is just one of almost 80 received to date. 

Cllr Kim Caddy, Cabinet Member for Housing for Wandsworth Borough 
Council, described both the donation and the work of Regenerate as a 
‘shining example' of communities coming together to help each other during 
difficult times. “I have been overwhelmed by the kindness, diligence and 
generosity I have seen across our borough during these unprecedented 
times,” she said. 



“We may have some way to go before things return to normal, but I’m sure 
myself and others will never forget how our communities rallied around to 
give support where it was most needed. The ongoing work of Regenerate, 
and this kind donation by our housing partner in Roehampton, are just two 
examples of that. I’d like to place on record how grateful we all are for the 
continued support being shared within our communities.” 

Housebuilder Redrow is currently working in partnership with Wandsworth 
Council on the proposed Alton Estate regeneration scheme, which will see 
the delivery of over 1,100 new affordable and private homes as well as a wide 
range of amenities for new and existing residents to enjoy. 

Mark Parker, chief executive of Redrow’s Greater London region, 
commented: “We are extremely proud to support this excellent local 
initiative. At Redrow, we are committed to embedding our-selves in the 
communities we build in, and this is especially important during such 
difficult times. With Regenerate’s help, the Roehampton community will be 
supported through the weeks and months ahead, and we look forward to 
working alongside local organisations and residents it helps for many years 
to come.” 

 


	REDROW DONATES TO ROEHAMPTON CHARITY
	POSTED: 18/05/2020


